
 
 

 

 

7 January 2025  

 

Public Notice – Wilcannia Road Works  

. 
Residents in Wilcannia are advised that Council intends to start roadworks in early February 
2025.   
 
The roadworks on Adams Street and Wilson Streets will see the unsealed streets 
reconstructed and sealed. 
 
The project will be funded by the Australian Government Roads to Recovery Program. 
 
Some property access will be affected whilst works are in progress, these residents will be 
contacted prior to work starting.  
 
All enquiries should be directed to Council’s Engineering Depot (08) 8083 8800. 
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